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FEBRUARY 2024

LUCAN EDUCATE TOGETHER NATIONAL SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

HELLO LOVELY PARENTS
NEXT PTA MEETING Thank you to all the parents, children
WED 13TH MARCH @ 8PM and bakers for all the efforts to make
ONLINE our Valentines Day Bake Sale a success.

More below with some photos.
THUR 21ST MARCH

EASTER RAFFLE .
We have tonnes coming up from the

FRIDAY 26TH APRIL PTA, including our Easter Raffle, Table

TABLE QUIZ Quiz and our Art Exhibition. Please read
on to learn more about the upcoming
plans and we always welcome volunteers
to help out.




Huge thank you to all who participated in the recent

Valentine's Day Bake Sale. By all accounts, it was
delicious. Really appreciate the support for the school
community and the volunteers who gave up their time on
the day.

We raised €780 to go towards the installation of a
sensory corridor in the school.
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As you know, we are focusing our fundraising at the
moment towards the building of a sensory corridor in the
school.

We are asking that any parents who know of a company
or supplier who we can go ask for a quote, for the work,
would be greatly appreciated.

If you do, can you contact Barbara on info®@letns.org
who will put you in touch with Andrea, the teacher who
is magaing this project.
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HUGE THANK YOU

The PTA wanted to pass on our heartfelt thanks and
appreciation to Alina Kun Gazda for doing our student
photos. Alina is a professional photographer and has
given up 2 weeks of her time, for free, to take, edit and
print all the photos.

Big shout out to your business and website:

https://alinakungazda.com/

Alina Kun Gazda

We are delighted to get some professional photos, at
cost price. Thank you for your time and for giving us the

photos that capture a moment in time in our childrens
childhood.

We also want to thank Maureen Stuart for her very
generous donation of a top quality camera to the school
so we can record future PTA events for capturing
amazing memories.
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EASTER RAFFLE

We are excited to announce the retrun of the annual
Easter Raffle taking place on Thursday March 21st.

There will be more information sent around in the coming
weeks. Watch this space!

We are also looking for volunteers to help out on the
day. If you can help, please email pta@letns.org.




The PTA will host a table quiz in the Foxhunter on the
evening of Friday 26th April for all the parents and
teachers to enjoy.

We will also be holding a raffle on the night. We are
asking any parents who might be able to get their hands
on donations to let us know and get in touch on
pta@letns.org. We really appreciate the support.

We have already gotten some excellent prizes, like an
overnight stay with dinner, bed and breakfast for two
people, vouchers, wine etc.



The school will be hosting a book fair running on Wed 6th,
Thurs 7th, Mon 11th and Tues 12th March.

We would like to put a call out to any parents who can help
out in the library. This is taking money for book orders, sorting
the books, general tidyness in the area.

We need parents to cover the following times across all four
days. If you can offer up your time, it would be greatly
appreciated. Please get in touch with Barbara on
info@letns.org.

Wed 6th March - 08.50-10.15; 11.00-12.00; 12.45-15.00

Thurs 7th March - 08.50-10.15; 11.00-12.00; 12.45-15.00
Mon 11th March - 08.50-10.15; 11.00-12.00; 12.45-15.00
Tues 12th March - 08.50-10.15; 11.00-12.00; 12.45-15.00
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If you would like to follow the school Instagram page, go
check it out on

lucan_educate_together_ns
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If you would arrive to school any
day after 9am, please report to
the front desk with your child.
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PTA MEETINGS SCHEDULE

We will be running the PTA meetings on the
following dates throughout the school year.

Wed Mar 13th - Online
Wed Apr 17th - Online
Wed May 15th - Online
Wed Jun 19th - Online

The video links will be shared before the
meeting over email and also the class
Whatsapp Groups. All welcome!




